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Don’t miss the Rossport Fish Derby

The community of Rossport,
as a whole, owes a great deal to
the Ministry of Natural Resources
for their fish management policy.

This policy, over recent times,
has very successfully brought
Lake Superior Lake Trout fishing
back in our local area.

Due to these fine efforts we
have been able to at least main-
tain the tradition of a Rossport

I should also like to mention
the impressive support the derby

receives each year from various
individuals, organizations and the
business communities of
Schreiber and Terrace Bay.

In 1984, the Rossport Local
Services Board acquired some
leased property from the Ministry
of Transportation and
Communications which enabled
the development of a sort of per-
manent derby grounds.

Considering all the other nec-
essary preparations for the derby,
having these ready-made facilities

makes the job a lot easier.

Proceeds from recent derbys
have been instrumental in the
construction of our Fire Hall as
well as assisting with the opera-
tional and maintenance expenses
of our water system and commu-
nity hall.

Being 50 years since the very
first Rossport Fish Derby, we've
done a little extra promotion for
the event this year.

- Cy Brassard, this year's chair-
man, arranged for a special news
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This Armed Forces Labrador 424 Search and Rescue
Helicopter from Trenton Forces Base and its crew were 1in
Terrace Bay last week to train residents of the local search
and rescue unit. On Wednesday, June 24, Dave Kaizer, Mike

Spotter training

Stortini, Mike McLeod and Rick Sitko were given trainin
as spotters as part of CASARA (Civil Air Search An
Rescue Association). For more

MclLeod or the News.

information contact Ray

If the shoe fits...

Part of the Canada Day celebrations included a Horseshoe tournament
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at the Moose Lodge last Saturday. Here in the photo above Mrs.
Joubert gives it a shot to see if the shoe fits. (Next week: the results).

French to
have own
language

services

By Maurice Fenelon,
Northern Affairs Officer

L'Accueil Francophone de
Thunder Bay

The following article will be
of particular interest to the
French-speaking population of
the North Shore area who prefer
certain community services in the
French language.

L'Accueil Francophone de
Thunder Bay was founded 1n
September, 1986, by A.F.N.O.O.
(Association des Francophones
du nord-ouest de 1'Ontario).
Assistance is provided to French-
speaking people going to Thunder
Bay for medical, social and legal
assistance.

Translation and Interpretation
services are provided to
Francophones and to Anglophone
professionals and agencies work-
ing with the Francophone popula-
tion.

L'Accueil Francophone de
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Please celebrate Canada Day safely




